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April 3, 2017

NOTICE RESCHEDULING HEARING  

(Now Set for Monday, May 15, 2017, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of Stillaguamish Senior Center for Compliance with 

WAC 480-31-130 

Docket TN-170131 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On March 31, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel Certificate as a Private, Nonprofit Transportation Provider; 

and Notice of Brief Adjudicative Proceeding; Setting Time for Oral Statements (Notice). The 

Notice scheduled this proceeding for hearing at 1:30 p.m. on May 15, 2017. Due to an internal 

scheduling conflict, the brief adjudicative proceeding is now rescheduled to May 15 at 9:30 a.m. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the hearing scheduled for Monday, May 15, 

2017, is rescheduled to 9:30 a.m. 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Judge 

 


